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The Multimedia Educational Resource for Learning and Online Teaching – MERLOT 

(www.merlot.org)
Announces the 2017 MERLOT Institutional Stewardship Award
The Institutional Stewardship Award recognizes efforts to promote MERLOT at an institutional level.  MERLOT seeks to identify models that can be used to sustain support for MERLOT, and that demonstrate the value of MERLOT.  Recipients of the award are judged by the MERLOT Management team.
This year’s winner is:
Southern University and Agricultural and Mechanical College
The awards were presented at the MERLOT/OLC Innovate Conference on April 6th at the Sheraton New Orleans Hotel.  Accepting the award was Dr. Moustapha Diack.  Professor Moustapha Diack is the Chair of the Doctoral Program in Science/Mathematics Education (SMED) and interim Director of Online Learning and Professional Development for Southern University Baton Rouge (SUBR), a member of the Southern University System (SUS) of Louisiana.

MERLOT (http://www.merlot.org) is an international initiative enabling faculty to integrate technology into higher education.  It is an online community of faculty and institutions collaborating to increase the quantity of high quality web-based, interactive teaching and learning materials. The MERLOT website is a free “gateway” for these web-based materials.  Finding web-based materials to incorporate into one’s course is just the first step for faculty; faculty must also decide if the materials are correct, effective teaching-learning tools, and easy to use.  A continually growing collection of high quality online teaching and learning materials is realized through MERLOT’s peer review process.  MERLOT conducts the peer review of online materials and ensures reliable and valid reviews through the selection and training of the editorial board members as well as on-going support for the review process. The MERLOT Community offers additional services to both instructors and students that help improve the learning process.
For more information about the MERLOT Awards Program, contact Jane Moore, jane@merlot.org
